ADDENDUM NO. 1

DATE: April 29, 2020

TO: All Proposers

FROM: Julie Smith Maxﬁvell, Procurement Specialist
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 — Uniform Purchase
PROPOSALS DUE: May 19, 2020, at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time

This addendum is being published to respond to a question asked by a potential proposer
regarding the above-referenced Request for Proposals. This addendum becomes a part of the
Contract Document and modifies the original specifications as noted.

Question 1: Could you provide the approximate number of employees who will require
uniforms?

Response: The current number of employees provided uniform allotments is 659
employees. This number is subject to vary with staffing changes. Allotment amounts range from
$100 to $300 per person depending on the department.

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1



